

## TOLLGATE ASSOCIATION

Falls Church, Virginia 22046

August 3, 1995

Fellow Tollgaters,

The purpose of this letter is to inform Association members of the composition of the committees, to solicit comments on what trimming and planting projects the Association should be done, and to remind people of the upcoming social.

The committees and their members for 1995-1996 are:

Architecture: Terry Parsons, Nancy Beyer, Rebecca Kahn, Greear Norton Landscape: Peter Brett, Jackie Brett, Louise Simpson, Warren Zitzmann

Social: Edna Frady, Eula Bond, Chris Johnson, Michelle Parfait

Board Member Liaison: Marge Zitzmann

Although we are in the "dog days of summer", it is not too early to identify the trimming and planting which we want done.

The trimming will be done by Davey Tree Co. between now and the Fall, as soon as the scope of the requirement is identified. The planting projects will be consolidated by the Landscape committee and prioritized, and will be done between now and the Spring of next year.

Please submit your recommendations for trimming and planting to Peter Brett not later than 21 August so we can move forward with these beautification projects and maintain and improve the look and reputation of Tollgate.

Lastly, don't forget to mark your calendars. The End-Of-Summer Social is scheduled for 10 September. Hopefully the social committee will be able to arrange for **pleasant** weather as well as the usual excellent food!

Tock Bond

President, Tollgate Association